Queensland Government

Cabinet – August 2017
Queensland Bus Driver Safety Review
Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport and Minister for Infrastructure and Planning

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]On 29 September 2016, the former Minister for Transport and the Commonwealth Games announced a review into bus driver safety after concerns were raised by key industry stakeholders. 
2. The review considered the nature and extent of violence, and triggers of violence towards bus drivers in Queensland. The review identified 20 potential initiatives that could be implemented to reduce the risk of violence towards bus drivers.
3. Following consultation with key stakeholders on the potential initiatives, the Queensland Government proposes a phased approach to implementation of the review outcomes to allow for further investigations into complex policy, implementation, and funding issues to be undertaken.
4. Cabinet approved the public release of the Queensland Bus Driver Safety Review report.
5. Cabinet approved the public release of the Interim Government Response.
6. Attachments
· Bus Driver Safety Review Report
· Interim Government Response to the Bus Driver Safety Review
